
 
 

 
  

Phonics: 

The phonics sounds we have learnt this week 
are: 

 

Phoneme 

sound 

Writing the 

phoneme 

ea Cup of tea 

oi Spoil the boy 

 

 

Learning Opportunities this week: 
 

 Reading the story of ‘The Bad Tempered Ladybird” 

 Writing and discussing what might make us feel cross 

 Investigating and writing facts about ladybirds 

 Adding by counting on in mathematics 

 Enjoying ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ linked mathematics on white rose 

 Designing ladybirds with moveable wings 

 Singing ladybird themed songs 

 Designing and playing home made guitars 

 Enjoying cosmic yoga and going on a bike or scooter ride 

 Designing ‘Thank you NHS heroes’ artwork 

 Observing changes made in the things we have planted 

Thank you heroes! 
 

 

  

  

 

Worms 
 

Our topic next week is worms. The 
Wildlife trust website has facts on 
worms that you can access here: 
https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/news/go
-wild-worms 
 
 
 

 Working Together 
 

Thank you for your continued effort in 
the brilliant home learning you are 
doing at home. It is fantastic to see all 
the learning the children are doing. If 
you have any queries or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact us 
either directly via the google classroom 
or email us. 
 
angela.castle@claygate.surrey.sch.uk 
izzi.seale@claygate.surrey.sch.uk 
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Holly Class Gallery 
 
 

            

 

 

 
   
 
       
 
 
               
 

Willow Class Gallery 
 
 

  

  

 
 
 
   
 
       
 


